
NYCHA’s Draft Significant Amendment to the 
Fiscal Year 2024 Annual Plan and the FY 2025 

Draft Annual Plan and Five-Year Plan

Requests for reasonable accommodations should be 
made by July 23, 2024, by emailing 
annualplancomments@nycha.nyc.gov or calling 
212-306-3335

To read the plans, or for full details about how to attend the public 
hearing in person or virtually, visit on.nyc.gov/nycha-annual-plan 
or scan the QR code. The public hearing can also be viewed live, 
or after the meeting through a recording, at this link.

To attend the meeting by phone, dial 888-788-0099 at the time of the hearing and enter 867 
0032 8388 as the meeting code. You can also register for the Zoom meeting at 
on.nyc.gov/annual-plan-zoom-webinar.  

Interpretation services will be available on Zoom in Spanish, Mandarin, Cantonese, Russian, 
and American Sign Language. Those attending by phone who require foreign language 
interpretation may dial 646-558-8656 and the following ID numbers at the time of the hearing 
for live interpretation: Spanish: 331 425 8640#, Mandarin: 461 857 9342#, Cantonese: 831 
000 3543#, Russian: 804 869 1448#

Attending the hearing in person: Anyone wishing to speak on the items related to the plans 
can fill out a speaker slip upon arrival at the venue. All speakers are asked to limit their 
remarks to three minutes.  

The Draft Significant Amendment to the FY 2024 Annual Plan and the FY 2025 Draft Annual 
Plan and Five-Year Plan are available for public inspection starting June 14, 2024, on NYCHA’s 
website and at the management office of every NYCHA public housing development during 
regular business hours. 

The public is invited to comment on these plans at a public hearing on Tuesday, July 30, 
2024, from 5:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. at Borough of Manhattan Community College (199 Chambers 
Street in Manhattan). 

The public hearing will be held as a hybrid meeting, so attendees can participate in person or 
virtually.


